Pattonsburg R-Il School District
Technology Device Protection Agreement

The Pattonsburg R-Il School District recognizes the Implementation of the student
tablets has created a new level of liability for both the District and our student’s in regard
to protecting District property. The following agreement explains the plan the District
has developed to provide a higher level of device protection for our students/families
and the district.

Students/Parents are responsible for full payment of damages, including negligence, in
the use and care of the device. The Pattonsburg R-Il Technology Protection Agreement
does not cover intentional damage, water damage, food/drink damage or other
avoidable to the devices. Prices to cover damages could be: Full replacement cost -
$200.00-300.00, Screen - $30.00 - $40.00, case/cover - $10.00 - 20.00 and charger
$15.00 - 30.00.

The loss of a Chromebook, charger, and/or case is not covered under the usage fee.
Students are responsible for the total cost of a lost device and/or accessories. If a
chromebook is lost or damaged due to theft, vandalism, or other criminal acts, a police
report must be filed by the student/parent. In the event of damage or loss due to fire, a
fire report must be obtained. In either case, a copy of the report must be submitted to
the Pattonsburg R-II District Office to determine financial responsibility.

The Pattonsburg R-Il School District is taking a progressive approach to meeting the
technological needs your child will need to be competitive in their post high school
years. This approach includes the use of the device to research and communicate
clearly. The District has chosen a device which will allow the students a wide range of
capabilities. For this reason, the District has chosen a device which will allow the
students a wide range of capabilities. For this reason, the District would recommend
you seek additional coverage for the device. Many homeowners or renters insurance
policies will allow the addition to your base coverage. For peace of mind, the district
encourages you to seek out your options to minimize your risk.

The desire of the Pattonsburg R-Il school district is to make our device implementation
as successful for our students’ educational needs as possible. We value your
partnership in this effort and look forward to working with you as we embark on this
technological addition to our curriculum. Thank you for your cooperation in this
endeavor.



